
ILLEGAL MOOSE 
HUNTING

The Manitoba Conservation Officer Service is investigating 
the illegal killing of two moose calves in the  

Municipality of Grassland.

The incident occurred between the evening of December 14 
and the early hours of December 15, 2024. Two moose were 

shot and retrieved from private property located on the 
south side of Highway 23. This offence occurred 

approximately four miles east of Elgin.    

Anyone with information is asked to call the Boissevain District 
Office at 204-534-2028 or the Turn in Poachers (TIP) line at

1-800-782-0076
Callers do not need to give their name.  

All information is confidential.




